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EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

BUREAU OF THE BUDGET
WASHINGTON 25, D.C.

November 5, 1957

Dear Lewis:

Thank you very much for your letter of October 31.

delighted to learn that the AEC staff is economy minded
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I am

and

I certainly commend the saving in filming to which you refer.

Sincerely yours,

Honorable Lewis L. Strauss
Chairman

Atomic Energy Commission
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